
What a fantastic first week back after 

half-term. We have enjoyed so many 
activities… 

On Tuesday, we acted out our fables 
in groups and enjoyed watching the 

performances.  

On Thursday, we celebrated World 

Book Day and dressed up as our fa-
vourite characters! We split into our 

family houses to enjoy book themed 
activities. 

On Friday, we finished our Rocks unit 
in science and looked at a collection of 

fossils brought in by Mrs Sankey. It 
was so interesting to hear that the col-

lection ranged from Ironbridge to  

Africa! We also saw a dinosaur’s 
tooth! 




